
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

March Newsletter  

It’s March already!  Time flies when you’re 

enjoying life with preschoolers.  Thank you, 

parents, for sending things for our Valentine’s 

Day Parties.  On behalf of all the teachers, 

thank you for all the lovely Valentines! 

Classes are filling quickly for fall!  If you or 

your friends have children to enroll for fall, 

we encourage you to do so soon!   

Easter Parties March 

31 & April 1 
Our Easter parties will be student-only events, but we 

will once again have a mini-concert for families at the 

end of class times in the main church auditorium!  

Please arrive 15 minutes before class ends, and pick a 

socially distanced seat. 

   We will have an Easter Egg hunt as one of our party 

rotation activities, as well as hardboiled egg 

decorating.  Each child will bring some hardboiled eggs 

to decorate in class, and some filled plastic eggs for 

the hunt. 

Each child gets to bring their Easter Basket on party 

day for the hunt! 

Easter party food sign-up sheets will be on the counter 

closer to Easter.  Please, NO NUTS or PEANUT 

BUTTER candies in the filled Easter eggs. 

 

Dear SonShine Families, 

March 2021 FLOWER 
Room 

(Bear, Apple, 
Dinosaur) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Illnesses 
 You have all been great about keeping kids 

home when ill, so thank you!  If they or a 

household member has a pending COVID test 

due to symptoms, please keep them home. 

Shoes 
Most preschoolers are not yet capable of 

tying their shoes.  They should come to 

school in easy, non-lace-up shoes.  It takes a 

lot of time away when teachers have to 

constantly re-tie shoes.  Please have mercy 

on the teachers and don’t send kids in lace-

up shoes.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Gloves & Jackets 
Remember, we have outside recess most 

days.  Our general rule of thumb is if it’s 20 

degrees or warmer, we go outside, so please 

leave a jacket every day that it’s cold.  Even 

if it’s an inside recess day, they still need a 

jacket in case of evacuation. 

Please label gloves and jackets!  If you’re 

sending gloves from home, it’s helpful to have 

them in your child’s jacket pockets, ready to 

go for recess, so they don’t have to dig in 

backpacks.   

We do have lots of school gloves for anyone 

who doesn’t bring gloves.  If you have missing 

gloves and they’re not on the lost & found 

rack, please ask us and we can check our 

class glove bin- sometimes children 

accidentally put their personal gloves in the 

class glove laundry hamper by mistake. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Feb 15 

NO 

SCHOOL 

Feb 16 

Easton C 

Danika 
 

Feb 17 

Everlie 
 

Feb 18 

Missy 

Bentley 

Feb 19 

Myles 

Feb 22 

Davinity 

Rowan 

Feb 23 

Alexa* 

Addison 

Feb 24 

Reese 

Feb 25 

Luca 

Ellie C 

Feb 26 

Anna 

Mar 1 

*Calvin 

Aiden K 

Mar 2 

Sebastian 

Johnathon 

Mar 3 

*Melody 

Mar 4 

Jordan 

Marah 

Mar 5 

Evelyn 

Mar 8 

Aidan 

Ezrie 
 

Mar 9 

Maverick 

Emmery 

Mar 10 

Jude 

Mar 11 

NO 

SCHOOL 

Mar 12 

NO 

SCHOOL 

Mar 15 

No School 

Mar 16 

No School 

Mar 17 

No School 

Mar 18 

No School 

Mar 19 
No School 

Mar 22 

Hartley 

Adam 

Mar 23 

Brinkley 

Greyson 

Mar 24 

Ezekiel D 
 

Mar 25 

Elena 

Aaron 

Mar 26 

Chris 

Mar 29 
Owen Bis. 

Hunter 

Mar 30 
John B 
Danika 

Mar 31 

Graesyn 

Apr 1 
Davinity 
Bentley 

Apr 2 
No 

School 
 

Apr 5 
Calvin 
Rowan 

Apr 6 
Alexa 
Aaron 

Apr 7 

Amareah 

 

Apr 8 
Easton C* 

Jag 

Apr 9 

Ezekiel S 

April 12 
Missy 

Addison 

April 13 
Luca 

Ellie C 

April 14 
Jude 

April 15 
Sebastian 
Aiden K 

April 16 
Ezekiel D 

April 19 
Jordan 

Johnathon 
T 

April 20 
Aidan.B 
Marah 

April 21 
Melody 

April 22 
Maverick 

Ezrie 

April 23 
Finn 

April 26 
Brinkley 
Emmery 

April 27 
Elena 
Adam 

April 28 
Wyatt C 

April 29 
Owen 

Ellie C* 

April 30 
No 

School 

Rowan* 3/3/21 Bentley* 3/4/21 

 
 
 

SonShine Kid Snacks: 

• Please start sending disposable bowls with 

snacks- we finally used up most of our stash! 

• The health department rules are no parent-

sent perishables (except bananas, cuties, and 

prepackaged fruit/veggies).  This means no 

refrigerated cheese/yogurt, sorry! 

NO NUTS or HONEY NUT CHEERIOS, PLEASE 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

March 1: Tuition Due 

March 11&12: NO SCHOOL- Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

March 15-19: Spring Break 

March 31 & April 1: Easter Parties 

April 1: Tuition Due 

April 2: No School (Good Friday) 

April 22 & 23: Family Field Trips (Parent drivers 

for each child)- location TBD 

 

Personal Belongings 

We need to abide by licensing rules, and 

this means no “Keep out of reach of 

children” items in backpacks.  PLEASE do 

not put hand sanitizer, sunscreen, 

Chapstick, lotion, medicine, or anything like 

that in or on your child’s backpack.   

If you want your child to have a Chapstick 

at school, it needs to be handed to the 

teacher with an authorization note signed 

by a parent.  
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1. SNOW DAYS: we will copy District 6 
for snow closures. Their website is 

www.greeleyschools.org 

2. Please be sure to keep a 
change of clothes & SOCKS 
in your child’s backpack 

3. Please text your child’s teachers 
when your child will be missing 

class, and why (so we can pray for 

them if they’re sick) 

4. Handicap spaces: permit required 

 

 

Reminders to Parents 

 SonShine Kid Calendar 
 
 

http://www.greeleyschools.org/

